GeorgiaPacific Corporation 55 Park Place
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
(404) 652-8404 Telephone

'(404) 487-4365 Facsimile

Ronald L. Paul
Executive Vice President
Wood Products and Distribution

July 22, %ooz | RECE i VE D

Mr. Al Linero : BUREAU OF 445
Florida Department of Environmental Protection : REgy TIo,
Twin Towers Office Building N
MS 5505

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: PERMIT 0770010-001 AC, PSD-F1.-282

Dear Mr. Linero: -
The air.construction permit for Georgia—Paciﬁc Corporation OSB facility in
Hosford, Florida, will expire October 11, 2002. Construction activites are still
ongoing. Therefore, in accordance with Section II, Condition 6 of the permit,
Georgia-Pacific requests an extension of the construction permit expiration date to
October 11, 2004.

Also, please note that my mailing address has changed to:

Georgia-Pacific Corporation
19" Floor

55.Park Place = .

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

If you have any questions, please call Paul Vasquez at 404/652-7327 or Margaret
Vest at (386)329-9104.

Sincerely
/

RLP/pek : v s s B I E A
cc: Mr. Kevin White, FDEP Pensacola .. - & ... ivo guir g o o
Mr. Paul Vasquez, Georgia-Pacific
Ms. Margaret Vest, Georgia-Pacific



